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Office of the General Counsel 
 

 
 

Tuesday, December 26, 2017 
 

 
 
VIA EMAIL 

 
Mr. Andrew Grossman 
Baker Hostetler 
Washington Square 
1050 Connecticut Ave, N.W, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20036-5304 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Grossman: 
 
Your Appeal of the decision in Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)/Privacy Act Request 
No. F-18-00027 was received by the United States Patent and Trademark Office 
(USPTO) Office of the General Counsel on Wednesday, December 20, 2017. 
 
Your appeal has been docketed as “FOIA Appeal No. A-18-00002.”  Any further 
inquiries regarding your appeal should include that number.  A copy of your appeal is 
attached for reference.   
 
The Agency expects to send its response to this appeal no later than Monday, January 22, 
2018.  You will be notified if it appears that additional time is required.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Office of the General Counsel 
 
Enclosure 
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